
Submitter: Rian Lemmer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose this proposal. Mandating single-day, in-person voting in Oregon poses 

significant economic and civic concerns. It increases financial burdens for operations, 

and impacts workforce productivity by creating long lines and inflexible timing.  

 

The current vote-by-mail system allows for informed decisions and better 

representation of and participation by the electorate.  

 


